

October 2021

Our Ref: HP8192

## Dear Parents/Guardians

As part of the National Curriculum, Year 1 are learning about Islam and will be visiting Derby Jamia Mosque on Rosehill Street on the morning of **Wednesday 20th October**.

## Your child will need to bring a hat or scarf to cover their head in order to enter the Mosque. ALL CHILDREN WILL ALSO NEED TO WEAR TROUSERS ON THIS DAY.

Since we shall be walking, would you please ensure that your child comes to school wearing sensible shoes and a waterproof coat.

The children will be back at school in time for lunch.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu Head of School





Caring Achieving Respectful Exciting

Hardwick Primary School, Dover Street, Derby DE23 6QP Tel: 01332 272249 Fax: 01332 773638 Email: admin@hardwick.derby.sch.uk

Part of the Derby Diocesan Academy Trust (DDAT) family of schools, registered address: Top Floor, Unit 3 Endcliffe Mount, Deepdale Business Park, Ashford Road, Bakewell, DE45 1GT Company number: 08980079

Head of School: Mrs R Sandhu

Executive Head: Mr J Gallimore

